
Minutes ARE April 8, 2020 

General Meeting called to order at 19:00 Chris KE5KPC 

 

Members Present:  Tom N5RC, Erik N5EOB, Chris KE5KPC, Jim N5JCP, James WJ2K, Dave KE5DME, Pete 

KC5IMZ, Tim KI5HAS, John W5FFS, Greg KI7BFN, Archie K5ABZ, John KG5VTT, John, 

W3UTB, Ray W7BBQ, Jim KI4CUD 

 

 

Guests: Dana KG5SOR, Terry W5TPM 

 

Minutes John VTT made a motion to accept the March meeting minutes, seconded by Greg.  Motion 

passed.   

 

Treasurer’s Report: For the month of March we have a beginning balance of beginning and an ending balance of 

$1955.55.  No transactions for March.  John VTT made a motion to accept the treasure’s report, 

seconded by Greg.  Motion Passed. 

  

Events: The club social April 20, 2020 at Panera has been canceled. 

 

 If we are able to, we will have the May 18 social at IHOP on Glade Rd and 121. 

 

 Elmer Day on April 11 has been postponed for a future date.  We will announce the date as soon 

as we can. 

 

 VE testing has been canceled for April.  North Main BBQ is under new ownership and they are 

doing a remodel of the restaurant and they are not open for eat in business because of the “Stay at 

Home” county order. 

 

 8 members watched the online Skywarn School.  It was informative. 

    

Business: Pete gave a report on how many hours the club volunteered for first quarter of 2020. 

 

 Erik is not able to gather any more info on the t-shirt order because of the “Stay at Home” county 

order. 

 

 City of Euless elections has been postponed until Nov 3 of 2020. 

 

 A member mentioned that Echolink has an issue with not sending out what comes from the 

repeater.  We will look at the issue as soon as we are able to access the police station. 

 

 If you have any suggestions for the website please let Chris know. 

 

Member Comments: One member has asked if there is a way to put a picture of members on HamClubOnline.  Chris 

looked and it does not have that ability.  However, we can put one on the club site.  That would 

require each member to send in a picture and we would need to have their permission to post on 

the website.  This could be put behind a password if we move forward with this.  We will work 

this out in a future meeting. 

  

Member asked if there is anyone active on 6m and 10m.  There are several nets on 10m.visit 

https://www.ten-ten.org/ for times and frequencies.  

   

 

Contact Chris KE5KPC if you want to take a license test at ke5kpc@gmail.com. 

Motion to adjourn was made at 19:43 by John VTT seconded by Pete. Motion passed. 

Minutes are submitted by:   Chris Shanahan KE5KPC 

https://www.ten-ten.org/

